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Jessica Breitbach

From: Lenski, Michelle J <lenskimj@milwaukee.k12.wi.us>

Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2023 6:09 PM

To: Jessica Breitbach; Allyson Nemec; Brian Scotty; Max McCollow; Ryan Steenhagen

Cc: Bethel, Mark; Anna Molinaro; Josie Hastings; Mark Johnson; Patrick Flaherty

Subject: Fw: SHPO Review: 23-0578/MI - Townsend Street School

FYI - we have received approval.   

 

Michelle J. Lenski 

Milwaukee Public Schools 

Department of Facilities and Maintenance Services 

Manager, Design and Construction 

414-283-4702 - Office 

414-416-4821 - Cell 

 

 

 

  

From: alexander.eginton@wisconsinhistory.org <alexander.eginton@wisconsinhistory.org> 

Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2023 9:50 AM 

To: Lenski, Michelle J <lenskimj@milwaukee.k12.wi.us> 

Subject: SHPO Review: 23-0578/MI - Townsend Street School  

  

 Caution External Source 

Dear Ms Michelle Lenski, 

 

We have completed our review of WHS #23-0578, Townsend Street School and find that no eligible properties will be adversely affected. 

 

If your plans change or cultural materials/human remains are found during the project, please halt all work and contact our office. 

 

Please use this email as your official SHPO concurrence for the project. If you require a hard copy signed form, please contact me and I will provide you a signed 

copy as soon as possible. 

 

Sincerely, 

Alex Eginton 

State Historic Preservation Office 

 

Wisconsin Historical Society 

816 State Street, Madison, WI 53706 

 

alexander.eginton@wisconsinhistory.org 

 

Wisconsin Historical Society 

Collecting, Preserving, and Sharing Stories Since 1846  

  

  

 This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to 

this email.  

 


